
Friday News 28.06.2024 

 Wow, Wow, Wow! It was such a privilege to welcome so many of you into the school this 

week to celebrate the children's learning in art and music. It is always such a pleasure to 

share the learning in such a practical way.  Thank you to all the parents, grandparents, 

members of the wider family and family friends who were able to come. A special well done 

and thank you to those who suffered in the humidity of our hall! We do appreciate how hard 

it can be to come to these events and that you won't always be able to come so we were 

amazed at the turn out. Thank you all so much for investing in your child(ren)'s education. 

Next week proves to be just as busy as we move towards the end of term. 

  

Attendance 

We achieved 93.5% attendance this week which is below the national average. 

Year 5 are our attendance champions this week as they achieved 100% attendance. 

Amazing! 

They were followed by Year 2 in 2nd place with 96.7% and Year R in 3rd place with 96.5%. 

  

Our whole school attendance has improved since last week, lets keep it up! 

#MomentsMatterAttendanceCounts 

   

Reading Awards 

There is just enough time to top-up your reading at home to achieve this year's Reading 

Awards. The children have been challenged to read 6 Spine Books again this year. Those 

children that have read all 6 will receive an award in the Awards Assembly on 18th July. The 

Purple Reading Challenge will be awarded to children who have read at least 25 times since 

half term and the Rainbow Reader Gold Award will go to all children that have received all 6 

Rainbow Reader Awards this year. 

  

Supporting your children's learning 

There are some useful resources on this website from the National Literacy Trust to help 

parents support their children's language and communication skills. We are also pleased to 

be welcoming Jo from Lavenham Library later in July to tell the children all about Suffolk 

Library's Big Summer Read. Suffolk Library have devised their own exciting reading 

challenge this year and we look forward to hearing all about it! 

  

https://wordsforlife.org.uk/ 

  

  

 

 

https://wordsforlife.org.uk/


Key dates 

2nd July - Year 4 trip to Imperial War Museum Duxford 

3rd July - Royal Shakespeare Company performance (year 5) 

5th July - Year 2 & 5 to Felixstowe 

5th July - Bounce, BBQ & Fun! 

8th July - Year 6 Leavers' Assembly pm (more details to follow) 

9th July - Sports Day am (timings and more details to follow later) 

11th July - Reports out to parents 

16th July - Transition morning in school for pupils to meet their teacher for next year 

16th July - Meeting the teacher drop in after school 3:15 - 3:45 an opportunity for you to 

meet your child's teacher for the following year 

17th July - Purple and Gold reading non uniform 

19th July - Last day of term 

  

Happy weekend everyone! 

  

Mrs Baker 

Headteacher 

Great Waldingfield CEVC Primary School 

T 01787 374055 

  

“Let the children come to me and do not stop them, because the Kingdom of heaven 

belongs to them” 

MATTHEW 19:14 

  

 


